

Pike Fold Community School KS1 Newsletter

Friday 20th October 2017





Welcome to the Key Stage One newsletter! If any parents has any questions please don't hesitate to email us. Our enquiry email is ks1parents@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk.

We've had a fantastic week for Enrichment week in Key Stage 1. In Cooking and Nutrition Year 1 have been making fruit salads and Year 2 have been busy making and cooking. In Art Year 2 have been recreating a picture of L.S Lowry's using water colours, pastels and charcoal. Year 1 have been busy making St Peter's church sculptures using clay.

Homework Marks This Week

Spelling Test:

Homework Complete:

Homework this week.

<u>Spellings</u> - Spellings handed out today to be tested next Thursday.

<u>Homework</u> - Themed project workbooks handed out today to be returned by 30th October please for both Year 1 and Year 2. **Year 1 to bring in things for building junk model houses.**

Reading - Reading books will be handed out every night but please can books and reading records be brought back in every day. You don't have to finish the book every night, little and often is best for our children.

www.pikefold.manchester.sch.uk

App Downloads

We are hoping to paperless from 30th October.

Please download the following apps

Class Dojo App

Studybugs App

Group call - Xpressions App (all newsletters and parental letters will be uploaded to this app)

Stars of the Week



<u>Year 1 - Samuel, Iyana</u> & Holly

<u> 2P – Layton</u>

2F - William



General Reminders

- Sun cream and sunhats please ensure all children have sun cream applied before they come to school and bring sunhats into school during the summer months. Sunglasses will not be allowed.
- > Please make sure that your child's P.E kit is in school on a daily basis.
- > Chair of governors Eddie Roberts can be contacted by email chair@pikefold,manchester.sch.uk
- Family engagement officer: Mrs J. Gallimore. Tel: 0161 795 4614